Greetings From Our Commander

The Post salutes its Auxiliary on the occasion
of their 6th Annual Donor Luncheon with renewed

good wishes.

One of the purposes of the Auxiliary is to
assist the Post in its patriotic and social service
activities. The record of our achievements bears

this out.

May eaoh succeeding year find our Post and
Auxiliary stronger and better equipped to carry out

the aims and purposes of our organization.

Eli Brody,

Commander



